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Schools:

As stated in the eNews sent to school
members on 5 March, the SSTUWA has
received an offer for a replacement
General Agreement (Schools), which
Executive has subsequently declined.

See page six for a detailed explanation of the
enterprise bargaining agreement (EBA) process.

Schools and TAFE:
The latest information on the schools and Not receiving eNews?
TAFE EBA negotiations will be circulated via Resubscribe via the link in the

eNews and sstuwa.org.au member hub at sstuwa.org.au
(login required).
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